
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Ms Gherman Doina  

Chairperson of the Committee on  

External Policy and European Integration 

Parliament of the Republic of Moldova         

   

Prague, June 24, 2022 

 

Dear Ms Gherman Doina,  

 

First of all, let us express our most sincere congratulation to Moldova on becoming an EU candidate 

country. The Parliament of the Czech Republic has been a strong supporter of your accession and will 

continue to support Moldova in the future.  

 

On the occasion of this historical moment it is our honour to invite you, as an EU candidate country, to 

attend the COSAC Chairpersons´ meeting in Prague, the opening event of the Parliamentary 

Dimension of the Czech Presidency of the Council of the EU.  

  

The whole event will be opened on Sunday, July 10 with a dinner reception held in the Waldstein 

Garden of the Waldstein Palace. The meeting itself will take place on Monday, July 11 in the Plenary 

Room of the Waldstein Palace, the seat of the Czech Senate.  

 

The first part of the meeting will traditionally focus on the Priorities of the Czech Presidency of the 

Council of the EU. The following session will be dedicated to the currently highly relevant topic of 

Media and Democracy.  

 

Please kindly note that each Parliament of an EU candidate country is entitled to send up to 2 delegates. 

 

We really look forward to welcoming you in Prague in person and to deepen our inter-parliamentary 

cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr David Smoljak 

 

Chairman 

Committee on EU Affairs 

Senate of the Parliament 

of the Czech Republic 

 

Mr Ondřej Benešík 

 

Chairman 

Committee on European Affairs 

Chamber of Deputies of the Parliament 

of the Czech Republic 


